
 

 

 

 

Breakfast and Lunch Program 
 
 
A well-balanced breakfast and lunch are an essential part of a successful school day for your 
child. The cafeteria offers meals that are economical, nutritious and meet all USDA 
requirements. At the elementary level breakfast and lunch menus are sent home with 
students each month and are available on the Waynesboro Area School District’s website. 

All A.M. Kindergarten students are eligible to get breakfast in the school cafeteria. All-Day 
Kindergarten students are eligible for breakfast and/or lunch. 

Applications for free/reduced meals must be submitted each school year, beginning July 1.  
Waynesboro Area School District Food Service is now using an online application. Please visit 
the Waynesboro Area School District’s website to apply for free/reduced meal applications. 
Select the Departments Tab at the top of the page to find the food service link. Then choose 
the Free/Reduced meals information link. You will find the http://www.paschoolmeals.com/ 
link located in the upper right corner of the page or you can login using the aforementioned 
address directly. This free service enables families to receive program benefits faster than 
using the paper application. Application must be processed on a desktop computer or laptop.  
If you do not have access to a computer, please contact the food service department for 
assistance. 

The WASD cafeteria recognizes the need to make accommodations for students with special 
dietary needs. However, we are only required to make changes for special dietary needs that 
are certified by a physician. A medical form must be completed, signed by a physician and 
returned to the administration office in order for any substitutions to be made. Forms  are 
available at each school office, on the District website and in the Food Service Office. 

All students are assigned a pin number to enter into a keypad when purchasing meals and/or 
ala carte items in the school cafeteria. The pin number is the student’s identification number. 
We encourage parents and teachers to help their child memorize their pin numbers. When 
your child enters their pin number, a photo of your child appears on the computer screen. 
This procedure eliminates a student using someone else’s account. 

Students receiving free or reduced price meals also enter their pin numbers. The computer 
accounting system and the use of the keypad for all students prevents students from knowing 
the free or reduced status of their peers. 

If you have any questions concerning the cafeteria program, please contact the Food Service 
Department at (717) 762-1191 x1171 or x1208. 

http://www.paschoolmeals.com/

